Dear Mr. Royer:

I have your letter of the 36%h, enolosing
resojution passed by the 'Chasbre de Commerce' of
Quebec, respscting a colonization road north-west
of Lake 8t. John. OCertainly the settlers in the
older parts of Canada are just as entitled to
railway acoommodation as settlers anywhere slse.

1 may mention, however, thers is special danger

in pressing colonigation rallways into wooded districtes.
Too frequently as a result in Ontario, and, I think,
also in Quebec, the destruction by fire of the wood
because of railway trains and the carelessness of the
settlers has been the cause of more loss than

advantage to the ocountry. Howaver, by proper looation
of the road this perhape might be avoided.

Yours very truly,

J.S. Royer, Esq.,
J.B., Fenaud & Co.,
98-150 8t. Paul St.,
Quebec Oity.
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